
ADEFFI/French Embassy Early-Career Researcher Funding 2024– 

2025 
 

ADEFFI (l’Association des Études Françaises et Francophones d’Irlande) – in 

collaboration with French Embassy in Ireland – is pleased to offer its inaugural 

Early-Career Researcher Funding for 2024–2025. 

This award of €1,000 is dedicated to helping any post-doctoral researcher 

who completed a PhD in any area of French and/or Francophone Studies on the 

island of Ireland by funding a short trip to France. The award is especially 

intended to strengthen a current research project and future applications to other 

funding bodies. 

To be considered eligible, applicants should have completed their viva no 

more than three years prior to the application deadline. Exceptions may be granted 

in the case of maternity leave, sick leave and career breaks. Those who have 

benefitted from post-doctoral funding grants are eligible to apply, but preference 

may be given to applicants not currently in receipt of funding. 

 
 

The application should contain: 

 

- a description of the post-doctoral research project (no more than 1,000 words) 

- brief justification for support (e.g. intended expenses or spending, importance to 

the overall research project; no more than 200 words) 
- CV (maximum 2 pages) 

- confirmation of ADEFFI membership 

- a confidential letter of recommendation (forwarded from the former supervisor, 

external examiner or current post-doctoral mentor) 

 
 

The application, together with the letter of recommendation, should be emailed to 

the President of ADEFFI, Dr Sarah Berthaud (sarah.berthaud@atu.ie) by  

15 November 2024. The application will be evaluated by a jury external to 

ADEFFI, outside of Ireland. 
 

 
 


